
   

 

 

CONESTOGA VALLEY SCHOOL DISTRICT 

 

Final Budget Notice  

 

 

NOTICE is given that the Proposed Final Budget for the General Fund of   Conestoga Valley 

School District for the 2017-2018 fiscal year in its most recent form is available for public 

inspection at the school district offices, 2110 Horseshoe Road, Lancaster, Pennsylvania, and will 

be presented for adoption as a Final Budget at a school board meeting to be held in the Lloyd S. 

Greiner Board room of the Administration Building, 2110 Horseshoe Road, Lancaster, 

Pennsylvania at 7:00 p.m. on June 19, 2017.  The budget may be amended before final adoption.   

 

Craig Esbenshade, Secretary 

   

 

 

 

       


